
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

       

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
         

 

Issue No.21 

 23rd March 2023 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 27th March –  
Choir @Garvagh Fold  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 28th March –  
Swimming P6/7 
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 29th March –  
P1-4 Sperrin Fun Farm 
P5-7 W5 - Belfast 
Boys Hockey, Northern Ireland 
Finals Belfast leaving at 8am.  
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
No School bus (Afternoon) 
Thursday 30th March–  
Flute  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Good News Club P1/2 – 2-3pm 
                               P3-7 – 3-4pm 
Friday 31st March 
Half day pick up between 11:30 
and 12pm. 
Monday 17th April 
 Summer Term Begins 

Girls Football 
We had a great time at our first all-girls football blitz. 

Goals from Emily and Lacey gave us a couple of wins, a 
draw and one defeat.  

It is always great to see so many girls enjoying team 
sports. We just love the Gorran attitude…. No matter 
what the sport or their level of experience, our pupils 

are always so keen to get involved.   

Dinner –  
Week 4 

Thursday –  
Easter Dinner - Turkey 

 

Stars of the Week  
P1/2- Isla for super work on adding. Mark for brilliant 

writing. 
 

P3/4- Naomi for great contributions in class. Anna for 
great work and enthusiasm in the forest.  

 
P5/6- Sam for excellent listening skills. Alexander for 

his good organizational skills. Bradley for having an 
excellent attitude in all his work. 

 
P7- Mark for excellent progress in AR. Oliver for 

excellent work in art using clay. 

Music Tuition 
We love having Mrs McAleese teaching piano at Gorran 

every Tuesday. Currently her Tuesday is completely 
booked! For those in P2 and up who are interested in 

starting; Mrs McAleese will be opening more slots on a 
Monday. If your child is interested, please get in touch 

with Mrs Doey.  
We hope that these lessons will begin after the Easter 

Break. 
 

Choir @ Garvgh Fold 
Choir are singing at Garvagh Fold Monday 27th March 

from 1.45 – 2.45pm. Please pick up children from 
Garvagh Fold at 3pm.  

Thank you.  

 Payments  
Woodhall Final Payment available on the app – £96.50 or 

£71.50 for those entitled to FSM.  
Term 3 Milk (£12) and Break (£17.50) payment will be available 

next week.  
  

More Good News for Gorran! 
1. We have been nominated for TWO awards at the 

Families First Primary School Awards – ‘Best Rural 
School NI’ and ‘Best in Pastoral Care.’ 

 
2. We have been successful in our grant application for 

£2600 for “Gorran’s Rainy Rain Garden”. The project is 
all about recycling water and increasing biodiversity in 
our school grounds.  

Big Spring Clean 
On Tuesday 18th April the Eco Committee will be hosting a big 
spring clean. It would be great if some pupils could bring in a 
small bedding plant for school. So if your out in the garden 

centre over Easter, please consider picking up an extra plant for 
school.  

“Good luck boys” 
Our Boys Hockey team 

head to Belfast on 
Wednesday 

representing the ‘North 
West’ at the NI McCloy 
Cup Finals. Kicking off 

the tournament against 
Inchmarlo Prep School, 
we know that our boys 

will ‘do us proud!!’ 


